
MSU Meeting Minutes 

September 8th, 2020 

I. Reports from MSU Officers 

A. President: Kaitlyn Rewis 

1. MSU Feedback Form​ - please use for any questions or concerns (consider providing your 

name and email if you would like to receive a direct response)! 

a. Current Issues 

(1) Request for early leadership transitioning for next year 

(a) Per OSL leadership guide, transitions occur no earlier than Match Day 

(March 19th, 2021) and no later than May 1st 

(b) Per MSU Constitution, the MSU Board election takes place the week of the 

March MSU Meeting (Monday, Mar. 1st, 2021) 

(c) Goal next year is to do MSU board election the first week of March and for 

all student orgs to open apps from mid-February to the end of Spring Break 

(d) New boards are finalized, announced, and approved the week of March 

15th; leadership changes officially on March 19th 

(e) New officers would attend April MSU meeting 

b. Question regarding the use of class listservs for fundraising by student orgs 

(1) Please use your best judgement of whether or not your fundraiser applies to the 

whole school or to your listserv. If it does apply to the whole school, please be 

considerate with how many emails you are sending. 

2. Wellness Project Updates 

a. DACA Support Committee Updates 

(1) Established an email - ​Stritch.DACAcommittee@gmail.com 

(2) Established a listserv for DACA allies - learn more and sign up ​here 

(3) Online ​documentary screening​ of “Letters from Our Elders” on October 21st 

from 8-10:30pm CT, followed by a live Q/A with Ali! 

(a) Provides insight into immigrant and undocumented life, featuring our very 

own M2, Ali Torabi  

(4) Working on a Cosigner Seminar 

(5) Working on building intra-community mentorship and community 

b. FGLI Support Committee Updates 

(1) Established an email - ​LoyolaStritchFGLI@gmail.com 

(2) SIgn up for their listserv ​here 

(3) Established 3 aims: 

(a) Social Support & Community 

(b) Workshops 

(c) Mentorship  

(4) FGLI-based scholarship for 4th years​ applying to residency available 

(5) Planning monthly seminar workshops and working on an event for FGLI month 

(6) Working on establishing a mentorship program 

(7) Recruiting M1 members (2+) on the committee 

(8) Please fill out ​this survey​ addressing unmet needs at Stritch 

(9) Check out and subscribe to the ​FGLI YouTube channel​, where future workshops, 

updates, and information will be communicated 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfvjqzcWoxr2lAHm0zkSN6crnQ7xd0sAb_38v6JkxRGbAjKPA/viewform?c=0&w=1
mailto:Stritch.DACAcommittee@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1L3TF4yroycGDr4dMBI-WWpXvDFCOQczwk1wZmqqnJqA/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/letters-from-our-elders-documentary-screening-focusing-on-immigration-tickets-115394675581
mailto:LoyolaStritchFGLI@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/GfjWFVDkL21PufAYA
https://www.fglimed.org/scholarship-2020
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqtyz7bPjJhVGKzZXq1oWMXu5-7PCZMWHh_O105rR_YI1-Qg/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hyIGGCWsVkY&t=2s


 

B. Vice President: Kavita Krishnan 

1. M1 and M2 group mentorship 

a. Intro session was successful and communication has been going well! Please fill out 

this form​ if you ever have any suggestions for the program or feedback. 

2. In-Person Events 

a. Any in-person events with large # of attendees (i.e. Med Prom, St. Luke’s) currently 

on standby due to COVID 

(1) Arrangements based on suggestions for possible fall dates in the future have 

been taken into consideration 

C. Secretary: Jesse Webb 

1. General Updates 

a. LUCommunity 

(1) Virtual Student Org fair was a success 

(a) Feedback that length of Zoom was long - we will take into account for next 

year (though hopefully we will not need to do another virtual fair!) 

(2) Orgs should be gradually integrating features (calendar, listserv, forms, 

newsfeed, etc.) of LUCommunity throughout this year 

b. MSU Google Calendar - 3 Ways to add Events: 

(1) Email us any org event details you would like us to add 

(2) Send MSU Gmail an invite to the event on Google Calendar 

(3) Request calendar edit access for your org to add events 

c. MSU Website 

(1) Resources​ tab - find updated student org leadership and MSU resources here 

(2) Please let us know of any changes to your board/org so we can make necessary 

changes to your org’s page 

2. Congrats to New 2020-2021 Class Board! 

a. New M1 Board (Class of 2024) 

(1) President:​ Frances Akwuole 

(2) Vice President:​ Aaron Deng 

(3) Treasurer:​ Eric Casinelli 

(4) Secretary:​ Hyunji Shim 

(5) Social Chairs:​ Monica Contractor & Jon Lee 

(6) MSU Reps:​ Brandon Lantonio & Eliza McDonald 

D. Treasurer: Teresa Cheng 

1. Attestations completed 

a. All MSU-funded orgs granted $100 initial funding 

2. Redeeming ACE exam vouchers 

a. Expect an email at the time you will need it/be taking the exam 

b. Reach out to Vera and ACE team to specify your schedule and # of exams 

 

https://forms.gle/MT9Rx9wQ3UiXzWy8A
https://luc.campuslabs.com/engage/
https://ssom.luc.edu/loyolamsu/
https://ssom.luc.edu/loyolamsu/resources/


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

II. Additional Funding Requests 

1. None at this time :) 

III. Reports from Class Presidents 

A. M1: Frances Akwuole 

1. Class board requested to change anatomy exam on 10/11 due to proximity to 10/12 

in-person return date and conflicts with moving for students out of state 

B. M2: Cheryl Zhang 

1. Confirmed all preclinical students are to return to campus by 10/12 

2. Study group sign-ups are in process of being formed per request of MHD course 

directors 

C. M3: Hye-Jin Yun (Leah Tabernik, MSU Rep) 

1. B track M3s started their second rotation today (9/8) 

2. A track is ½-way through their second rotation 

D. M4: Kevin Singh 

1. N/A 

IV. Reports from OSRs: ​Julie Mina, Naomi Ayele, & Dave Lee 

A. Finishing up the interview process for M1 OSR selection 

V. Stritch University Committee (Student Life Update) 

A. All student org events need to be planned virtually despite returning to Stritch for class on 

10/12 

1. Classrooms are initially only to be used for academic purposes, in limited group sizes 



 

B. Clinical and non-clinical service/volunteering forms are available on LUCommunity 

1. Have your org’s faculty advisor create an account on LUCommunity and upload these 

completed forms for your members to be able to volunteer or participate in clinical 

activities 

C. Expect an email update soon regarding study space in the academic buildings  

1. Quiet library, loud library, and a few classrooms in the Cuneo buildings will be available 

2. Students will be allowed up to two separate 4.5-hour time slots each week 

D. Admin is working on distributing PPE (N95s) to M3s and M4s soon 

VI. Reports from Student Organizations 

A. SCOPE 

1. Mini symposium with pathology physicians and residents this Friday at 5pm, CT 

a. Register ​here​! 
VII. Student Wellness Advisory Group (SWAG) 

A. WEIRD Workshop 9/9 at 5:30pm, CT 

1. Register ​here​ and complete the short pre-survey ​here 

B. SWAG will be sending out applications to M1s for SWAG board near the end of September 

C. SWAG sent out a ​survey​ requesting ideas for programming 

1. Fill it out if you haven’t yet! 

VIII. Adjournment 

 

Next meeting: ​Monday, Oct. 12th at 6pm (CT) via Zoom 

https://luc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwsceGspzssGdXsyZOMVvj7YXhQ7JtTQpCe
https://luc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcsdeChqzovGdAKju4vHrcCknCVntXc8066
https://forms.gle/b5Ug1PCRs35E9okWA
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdwOPqRv1quVzIRm2S86mlRuCriVdHl20wxczdkBaYT6VoAgA/viewform?usp=sf_link

